
 
BUELT Cancellations and Malpractice Policy 

 
Cancellations 
You can cancel your Bangor University English Language Test registration at any time before 
scheduling your test by notifying the BUELT office on BUELT@bangor.ac.uk.  Refund terms 
depend upon when you cancel. 
 
If you cancel your BUELT registration up to 14 days after paying for the test you will receive 
a full discount. 
 
If you cancel your BUELT registration more than 14 days after paying for the test no refund 
will be provided. 
 
 
BUELT Malpractice procedure 
Bangor University is responsible for ensuring the integrity of the BUELT by adopting robust 
measures to identify and deal with exam malpractice.   
 
The BUELT Malpractice procedure deals with cases of suspected irregular conduct.   
 
Irregular conduct is any action which gives or aims to give unfair advantage to a candidate 
or causes a disadvantage to other candidates.  Candidates are warned that any incidence of 
malpractice detected during their exam may result in their exam result being withheld.  
Candidates may also have their Examity account deactivated and they may not be able to 
take any further BUELT exams.  Candidates are also warned not to attempt to register a new 
Examity account with a different email address. 
 
Where incidences of malpractice have been identified, a refund will not be given.  
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